
From: Ward03  
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2019 10:58 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: Fw: Williams Park ribbon cutting  
 
Steve, 
 
I am hosting a ribbon cutting for the opening of a new community fieldhouse and offered to 
buy pizza for the event.  The Pizanos pizza company refused to take my credit card or take cash 
for payment and said it was a donation to the event.  I am attaching the event flyer and our 
order to the company.  This is an FYI. 
 
Ald. Dowell 
 



THE NEW WILLIAMS PARK FIELDHOUSE 
RIBBON CUTTING

Please join Alderman Dowell, community 
dignitaries and neighbors for the ribbon 
cutting at the new Williams Park 
Fieldhouse.  Ceremony at 10:30 AM.

The new Williams Park Fieldhouse is an 
11,200 square foot facility that serves the 
Douglas Community Area. The community 
center includes a half court gymnasium, 
multi-purpose club rooms for art, 
education, performance, meetings and 
exercise. One unique feature of the 
structure is the chameleon effect of the 
building materials that reflect the illusion 
of the changing seasons of the year.
City of Chicago, Lori E. Lightfoot, Mayor 
Chicago Park District Board of Commissioners 
Michael P. Kelly, General Superintendent & CEO 
For more information about your Chicago Park District 
visit www.chicagoparkdistrict.com or call 
312.742.PLAY(7529) or 312.747.2001 (TTY). 

www.ChicagoParkDistrict.com

STAY CONNECTED.

The Fieldhouse will be opened on Saturdays for limited hours until October 25th when the standard operating hours will be 
implemented, Monday –Friday 9am-8pm and Saturdays, 9 am until 5pm and closed on Sundays. 
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